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75. IResolved, That a sum flot exceeding five-sixths of IEight thousand dollars be
granted to His Majesty, for Miscelaneous-Canadian Associated Press, for the year
ending 31st March, 1919.

76. Resolved, That a suin net exceeding five-sixths of Six hundred thousand
dollars be granted to His Majesty, for Miscellaneous-To, provide for the administra-
tion'of the Business Profits War Tax Act, 1916, and the Income War Tax Act, 1917:
Appointments for the purpose niay be made without reference to the provisions of the
Civil Service Act, for the year ending 3lst IMarch, 1919.

77. iResolved, That a sura no: .exceeding five-sixths of Ten'thousand dollars be
granted to His Majesty, for Misceflaneous-Grant to assist the Canadian Association
for the Prevention of Tuberculosis, for the year ending 31st March, 1919.

78. iResolved, That a sum not exceeding fiv'e-sixths of Two thousand dollars be
granted. to Ris Majesty, for Miscellaneous-Grant to the Canadian Randicraf t Guild,
for the year ending 31st March, 1919.

79. Resolved, That a sum nof exceeding five-sixths of Five thousand dollars hie
granted. to Hua Majesty, for Miscellaneous-Grant to assist the Canadian Brandi of
the St. John Ambulance AssociatiDn, for the year ending 3lst March. 1919.

80. iResolved, That a sum not exceeding five-sixths of Five thousand dollars be
granted to Ris Majesty, for Miscellaneous-Grant to the Victorian Order of Nurses,
for the year ending 3lst March, 1919.

81. Resolved, That a sum not exceeding five-sixths of Five thousand. dollars býe
granted to Ris Majesty, for Miscellaneous-Grant in aid of the Canadian General
Council of the Boy Scouts Association, for the year ending 31st March, 1919.

82. Resolved, That a sumn not -exceeding five-sixths of Two thousand dollars bie
granted to Ris Mai esty, for Miseellaneous-Contribution to aid in earrying on the
work of the Astronomical Society, for the year ending 3lst March, 1919.

83. iResolved, That a sum not exceeding five-sixths of Four thousand dollars be
granted te Ris Maj'esty for Miscellaneous-Grant to the Royal Society of Canada, for
the year ending 31st March, 1919.

84. IResolved, That a sum not exceeding five-sixths of Two thousand five hundred
dollars hie granted to His iMajesty, for Miscellaneous-Royal Academy of Arts, for
the year 'ending 3lst March, 1919.

85. Resolved, That a sum not exceeding five-sixths of Three thousand dollars be
granted to Ris Majesty, for Miscellaneous-Grant to the Canadian Mînîng Institute,
for the year ending Slst March, 1919.

86. IResolved, That a sum net exceeding five-sixths of Five million dollars be
granted to Ris Majesty, for Miscellaneous-Ralifax Relief, for the year ending 3lst
March, 1919.

87. iResolved, That a sum. not exceeding five-sixths of Nineteen million one hun-
dred and sixteen thousand two h'2ndred and sixty dollars and seventy-five cents be
granted. to Ris Majesty, for Post Office-Outside Service-Salaries and allowances,
$9,843,085.25; Mail service, $8,234:ë337-50; Miseellaneous, $843.838; Yukon Territory,
$195,000, for the year ending 3lst March, 1919.

88. Resolved, That a sum not exc-eeding five-sixths of One million and fifty
thousand dollars be granted to Ris Mai esty, for Trade and Commerce-Salaries, rents,
wages and contingencies, under the Canada Grain Aet, for the* year ending 3lst
Mardi. 1919.

89. IResolved, That a sum not exceeding fIve-sixths of Two thousand five hundred
dollars be granted to Ris Maiesty, for Miscellaneous-Special allowance to Sir
Charles Fitzpatrick, to cover expenses when attending the sittings of the Judicial
Committee of the Privy Council, for the year ending 3lst March, 1919.

90. iResolved, That a sura not exceeding Five hundred dollars bie granted to Ris
Majesty, for Civil Government-Post Offiffice Department-Contingencies-Sundries
-Further amount reqùired, for the year ending 3lst March, 1918.


